
 

 
FBHS Parent Message 
Sunday, April 19, 2020 
 
                       
Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal.   
 
I am calling to keep you informed concerning possible future events scheduled for 
the remaining portion of the school year, and other important information. 
 

• Thank you for your efforts to make distance learning a success for 
your student.  You are doing a great job.  Please remember the 
FLDOE requires us to take attendance every day, so please make sure 
your student logs into FOCUS and hits the green button so we know 
they are with us. 

• Thank you for making every possible effort to turn in your work by 
midnight on Fridays.  If you need to drop off work, you can submit 
work in the school Front Office between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday. 

• Seniors, you should have received your graduation cap and gown in 
the mail from Jostens this week.  If you did not you need to contact 
Ms. Evelyn French at frenchev@nassau.k12.fl.us with any questions.  
As in the past years, you may decorate your cap if you choose to. 

• The student progress 4th quarter report goes out this Tuesday and 
will be posted in Focus.  These reports will not be mailed home. 

 
If your student is having any difficulty with the distance learning process, please 
have them check the ‘Student Platform Assignments by Teacher’ section on our 
website, or they may contact their teacher for assistance.  As always, students 
and parents may contact the school with any questions.  
 
Thank you for your patience, cooperation, and understanding during these 
difficult circumstances. 
 
This same announcement is posted on our website at www.fernandinahigh.com 
 
Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 
 
GO PIRATES! 
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